
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ST PAULS GARDA MEDICAL AID SOCIETY’S ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2020 

 

 

Each member. 

 

As you are aware the 40th Annual General Meeting of the Society was to take place in the 

Sheraton Hotel, Athlone, Co Westmeath on Thursday 20th August 2020 at 3pm. 

 

On Tuesday 18th August 2020 the Government issued new guidelines and regulations as 

regards Covid-19. One of the new restrictions announced is the reduction in size of 

events/meetings taking place inside from 50 persons to 6 persons. In light of these new 

regulations and to ensure the safety of those who would be attending we have decided to 

cancel the AGM for the foreseeable future. A new date will be chosen when restrictions are 

lifted and this date will be circulated to you at that time. 

 

The accounts of the Society for 2019 can be viewed on the notice board on our website. 

www.medicalaid.ie  

 

Keep safe. 

 

Owen Connell 

Secretary 
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